
Announcement to Members Regarding Ontario’s COVID-19 Response Framework 
November 4, 2020 

 
 
On November 3, 2020, the Government of Ontario released the Keeping Ontario Safe and Open 
Framework.  
 
This announcement is to notify and make Members aware of the new Framework. Although the 
Framework is not specifically targeting health care professionals per se, it is important that all 
Members maintain current knowledge of COVID-19 in their area and the Government’s 
response. Members are encouraged to maintain an ongoing awareness of their public health 
unit region and its level of measures and restrictions. 
 
For the most up-to-date guidance from the Ministry of Health specific to the health care sector, 
visit the Ministry of Health website here. 
 
For further information or if you have any questions, please contact Meghan Hoult, D.Pod.M., 
Practice Advisor at mhoult@cocoo.on.ca or 416-542-1333 ext. 227. 
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